A Subsidiary of Certified Grocers of California, Ltd.

July 6, 1998

Ms. Sharon Kelly, MFH Vice President, Marketing American Food Safety Institute One Green Street Hulmeville, PA 19047

Dear Sharon:

Just a note to thank you for your assistance in arranging for Mark Goodman, the instructor, to conduct the L.A. County Food Handler Course, which was held here at Certified Grocers on Tuesday, June 30.

Mark was very knowledgeable and informative, as well as being entertaining while presenting the course data.

Please extend our most appreciative thanks to Mark, and we are sure each attendee gained a volume of new information and procedures to apply while on their jobs.

Veheuin

Thank you again very much.

Sincerely,

Yom Bodenheimer Meat Specialist

TB:em